


The Case Files/SEATEC Workshop

www.nsti.tec.tn.us/seatec

Make plans now to attend
The Case Files/SEATEC Workshop

August 8, 9 and 10, 2001
Montgomery Bell State Park

Burns, TN
 (Just 20 minutes outside of Nashville)

This workshop will provide each participant with information on:
Case-based Instruction in Engineering and Information Technologies

Problem-based Learning
Using and Assessing Case Studies in the Technologies Classroom

Developing Case Studies for Your Courses

Each workshop participant will:
◆ Learn from nationally recognized experts in Case-based Instruction
    and Problem-based learning

◆ Receive actual cases that can be used in the classroom

◆ Learn how to use cases effectively

Applications for workshop attendance can be obtained from the
SEATEC website at

www.nsti.tec.tn.us/seatec

You may fax or mail the applications to
Tricia McKeon at

Nashville State Technical Institute
120 White Bridge Road

Nashville, TN 37209-4515
Fax 615.353.3713

no later than April 20, 2001.

ONLY 50 applicants from around the nation will be accepted to attend this workshop.
Applicants will be notified of acceptance via e-mail on April 27, 2001

SEATEC will provide lodging, meals, conference registration and conference materials for
each applicant accepted to attend this workshop.

 Each participant will need to provide his/her own travel expenses.
If you have any questions, please contact

Claudia House at house_c@nsti.tec.tn.us
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